
MCS is searching for a Toddler Lead to join our community!  
 
We are located in beautiful Santa Cruz County, 10 minutes from beaches and redwoods.  
 
We plan to open an additional Toddler community and looking for a Lead to start it.  
 
Ideal candidates are Guides with team-oriented mindsets, can-do attitudes, and warm personalities.  
 
Start date would be in June or late August. New classes will open September 2018. 
 
Please send cover letter and resume to Madelynn at madelynn@montessoricommunity.school; or call 
831-439-9625 
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